
 
Library of University of Mumbai to get Book-Cell of 

more than 4500 renowned and rare books. 
 
Hon’ble Vice Chancellor Dr Vijay Khole to accept and  
initiate the “reference book cell”. This is a prestigious 
achievement in concurrence with the rich heritage of 
the University and the Library as well. The book cell 
named as “Shri. G.D.Khanolkar reference book-cell” 
shall be accessible for students of all the Universities 
and the scholars in the field as well.  
 
During Seiqui –Centennial Year of the University of 
Mumbai, i.e. 2006-2007, it was resolved to accept a 
collection of rare Marathi and English books of Emient 
Marathi writer Late Shri G. D. Khanolkar, for the 
University Library.  This donation will be handed over 
symbolically to Dr. Vijay Khole, Hon’ble Vice 
Chancellor, University of Mumbai, on Wednesday 8th 
October 2008, at 5.00 p.m. in Sir Cowasji Jehangir Hall 
(Convocation Hall). 
 
You all are invited for the program, as communicated 
by Prof. Vijaya Rajhansa – Librarian University of 
Mumbai.  
 
For further queries –  
Pl contact – Prof Rajahansa – 9820241874 / 26526679.    
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




